
 

 

 

 

May 20, 1998 

 

 

Ms. Carol Keeley 

Chief 

Historical and Executive Review Unit 

Federal Bureau of Investigation 

10th Street and Pennsylvania Avenue 

Washington, D.C. 20536 

 

Re: John Roselli Informant File (FBI-55) 

 

Dear Carol: 

 

In our review of the HSCA Subject File on William Harvey we found an informant file number for 

Johnny Roselli (137-7907).  In negotiations, the FBI agreed to the release of that file number.  We 

made an informal request to review the Roselli informant file, and discovered that it had been pulled 

by your staff for research purposes.   

 

The ARRB staff now request that you process all serials in the Roselli informant file under the JFK 

Act.  If you do not agree with this request, please advise us as soon as possible so that we can 

present this issue to the Review Board at its meeting scheduled for June 7-8, 1998. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 


